
Important Notice: Service Discontinuation 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, after careful 

consideration, we have decided to discontinue our meal kit service effective [Insert Date]. This 

decision was not made lightly, and we appreciate your patronage over the years. 

We want to ensure a smooth transition for you. Please note the following: 

• Your last delivery will occur on [Insert Date]. 

• Any remaining balance or credits will be refunded to you by [Insert Date]. 

• You will continue to have access to your account until [Insert Date]. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer support team at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your meal planning. We wish you all the best in your 

future culinary adventures! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Phone] 


